
D.A.V. PUBLIC SCHOOL, NEW PANVEL 
Plot No. 267, 268, Sector-10, New Panvel, 

Navi Mumbai-410206 (Maharashtra). 
Phone 022-27451793, 27468211, 27482276 

Email- davnewpanvel@gmail.com, www.davnewpanvel.com 

 

Date: 01.03.2021 
 

 

Dear Parents, 
  
 

This is to inform you that the Annual Examination of Std. VIII is being rescheduled by 

DAV CAE due to the ongoing pandemic situation.  

 

The revised date sheet for the same will be shared once it is received from DAV CAE. 
 

You are requested to encourage your ward to continue to study earnestly. 
 

 

Looking forward to your kind support. 

 

Regards, 

  

 

 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


